
 

FOOD DROP-OFF 
Drive Thru 
WHEN 

May 19th  
9am – 1pm 

WHERE 

HCHS School Campus 
Safety Office 
5683 US Hwy 129 S, Jasper, FL 32052 

WHY 
We are excited to continue our food 

backpack program for the month of May 

as we work to get additional food to 

families in need during this difficult time.  

If you have questions regarding our food 

drop-off drive thru or would like to inquire 

about our monetary donation procedures, 

e-mail chris.combass@hamiltonfl.com for 

more information. Together, we are truly 

making a difference! 
 

chris.combass@hamiltonfl.com 

 

 

ITEMS NEEDED 
•Jelly 

•Peanut Butter 

•Granola Bars 

•Jell-O Cups 

•Fruit Cups 

•Fruit Juice Boxes 

•Mac & Cheese 

•Ramen Noodles 

•Flatbread 

•Crackers 

•Microwaveables 

•Oatmeal 

•Cereal 

•Canned Food  

FOR MORE INFO 
Contact the Following: 

CHRIS COMBASS 
386-792-7814 

 

 

mailto:chris.combass@hamiltonfl.com

